
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Parents Said We Did 
You asked for more 
consistency approach to the 
setting of homework across 
subjects and teachers.  

We are running staff training at 
the start of the year in which we 
will reinforce the expectations 
to all staff. Leaders will then be 
monitoring setting and quality 
of home learning tasks.  

Parents like Maths Watch and 
asked if there was a similar 
package for other subjects - 
especially in English.  

After researching a number of 
packages, we have subscribed 
to GCSE Pod - it is similar to 
MathsWatch in which it gives 
pupils information and then 
tests their knowledge.  

A parent shared there was 
often no feedback from the 
teacher, whilst they did not 
expect intensive feedback, 
some feedback would be 
useful. 

The new GCSE Pod package 
will give instant feedback to 
pupils and be easier for staff to 
track. Leaders will also be 
sharing simple ideas on how to 
give simple feedback on 
homework. 


